
VILLAGE OF HOMEWOOD 
 

 
 
BOARD AGENDA MEMORANDUM        DATE OF MEETING:      November 23, 2021 
 
 
To:  Jim Marino, Village Manager 
  
From:  John D. Schaefer, Director of Public Works 
 
Topic: No U-Turn Sign Installation     
 
PURPOSE   
The delineators on 183rd Street at Center Avenue have made an impact to the traffic flow at the 
intersection; however, cars performing U-Turns at the intersection has become an issue.   In 
order to install No U-Turn signs at this intersection, Board approval is required. 
 
PROCESS   
Upon Board approval, Public Works will install No U-Turn signs at the delineators.    
 
OUTCOME  
Installing No U-Turn signs at the intersection of 183rd Street at Center Avenue will help to 
improve safety in this area. 

FINANCIAL IMPACT 
 Funding Source:  N/A 
 Budgeted Amount:  N/A 
 Cost:  N/A 

 
LEGAL REVIEW 
Completed 
 
RECOMMENDED BOARD ACTION   
Pass the attached ordinance revising Schedule F of the Traffic Regulation Schedule and 
authorizing the installation of No U-Turn signs at 183rd Street at Center Avenue.   
 
ATTACHMENT(S) 
Ordinance 


